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 Alice Black OBJ2015/7047/P 31/01/2016  10:30:36 The dome structure is very high and is being made higher. It will increase the light spill on my flat at 55 

Frognal. It further dominates the wall partition between this property and the ones at the back (inclufing 

mine, and adjacent properties too), and undermine the environment and quiet enjoyment of our 

surroundings.

The consent is being sought retrospectively, this is really untoward and seeks to force the hand of the 

council in granting approval. It will create a very bad precendent for construction in this area - giving a 

free hand to people to build beyond the terms of their planning permission and get away with it.

Flat 3

55 Frognal
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